
From:  Karen Bowie <karen.bowie@lacity.org>

Sent time:  02/04/2020 02:27:09 PM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: VTT-82152 Haul Route Application
 

Thank you Mindy.  As soon as I receive the approved route from DOT I will proceed with your request. 

On Tue, Feb 4, 2020 at 1:38 PM Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org> wrote:
Hi All,

Please see attached Haul Route Application for the project located at 1720-1770 North Vine Street; 1746-1760 Ivar Avenue;
1733 and 1741 Argyle Avenue; and 6236, 6270, and 6334 West Yucca Street, in conjunction with the above-referenced Case
No.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Best, 

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674

               

-- 

  

Karen Bowie, Lieutenant
Adjutant to the Assistant Chief

City of Los Angeles, Department of Public Works
Street Services Investigation & Enforcement 
1149 S. Broadway 3rd Floor 
Los Angeles, California 90015
(213) 847-6000 fax (213) 847-6266
karen.bowie@lacity.org  

Need a request?
Call Service Request (800) 996-2489 or contact https://myla311.lacity.org
Department of Transportation - myladot.lacity.org

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This communication with its contents may contain confidential
and/or legally privileged information.  It is solely for the use
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of the intended recipient(s).  Unauthorized interception, review, use or 
disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable laws including the 

Electronic Communications Privacy Act.  If you are not the intended recipient
please contact the sender and destroy all copies of the communication.


